
 
THE	CONTEMPORARY	PILGRIM:	SUPPORT	ALONG	

THE	WAY	
A New Diamond Approach Group Forming 

  

 

 

DATE:	SATURDAY,	MAY	18,	
2019 	
TIME:	10	A.M.	TO	5	P.M.	
LOCATION:	Shetler	Studios,	244	
West	54th	St,	NY,	NY	12th	floor	
Penthouse	#1	
COST:	$90		
 

To	register	and	for	more	
information,	contact:		
Noell	Goldberg	–	
noellgoldberg@gmail.com		
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In this second meeting of this new Diamond 

Approach group, we will continue to explore what 

it means to be a spiritual pilgrim in today’s world. 

Our focus will be on developing the orientation of 

the Diamond Approach -- openness to our 

experience, curiosity and kindness toward that 

experience, and the ability to be more fully in our 

immediate experience.  

 

The ordinariness of our journey through life, with 

its joys, vicissitudes, and the surprise of the 

unexpected, can ignite our desire to become 

more real, and more truly human. We want to 

discover what this might mean for each of us. We 

want to discover what a human being actually is, 

and to recognize the preciousness of our unique 

and particular path through life, a path that can 

lead us to the fundamental Truth of our nature.  

 

But what do we need for this journey? What will 

support and guide and nurture us along the way? 

How can we more freely engage this sacred 

journey that is our life? We will turn our attention 

to these questions when we meet on May 18, 

2019.  

 

DIAMOND	APPROACH	TEACHERS:		
ALLAN	WHITEMAN		
NOELL	GOLDBERG		
 


